girl scouts
of wisconsin
southeast

Girl Scout Troop 1344
1st Meeting of the Year

Welcome K5 students and caregivers! Joinze g

our September troop meeting and learn
more about Girl Scouts. Caregivers, we'llE 7
cover plans for the year and how to get
involved. Email Julie Davis at
jsmarie@gmail.com or Marisa Stewart at
marisasstewart@gmail.com for more
information.Ready to register? Visit:
url.com/2024troop1344

SEPT 10 . 6:00 PM @ PARKWAY

INTERESTED BUT CAN'T MAKE IT?
EMAIL JSMARIE@GMAIL.COM
TO LEARN MORE


https://mygs.girlscouts.org/map;troopNumber=;id=B-01088035;distanceInMiles=5;address=,,53209,;grades=K;season=Next;type=TROOP;troopsDistanceInMiles=5

